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August 27, 2024
Dear Valued Supporters and Future Buyers,

On behalf of the River Valley School Fair Committee, we extend our deepest gratitude for your unwavering support of
our annual school fair and the remarkable youth who dedicate themselves to their projects. As one of the few remaining
school fairs in the state, it is both an honor and a privilege to celebrate our community's dedication and enthusiasm. Your
continued support and valuable suggestions play a crucial role in our success.

We are excited to invite you to experience the incredible transformation of the River Valley Middle School campus on
Friday, September 27, 2024. The campus will be brimming with diverse student projects showcased in the gymnasium,
engaging animal exhibits, an interactive agriculture experience, and vibrant vendor areas—all culminating in the highly
anticipated livestock auction. For detailed information about the homecoming festivities and the school fair, please visit
the district’s website.

Join us in supporting our talented youth at the auction, which begins at noon. Buyer registration will be open from 10:30
a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Please visit the shed across from the pavilion to obtain your bidder’s number. Animals will be sold in a
predetermined order, regardless of their placement, and we will offer limited harvesting spots, which will be announced
on the day of the auction. This year, buyers have three options for their purchases: Natural Harvest a division of Prem
Meats, Straka Meats, or Equity Livestock. Currently, we have over 60 potential sellers for 2024. Straka Meats has room
for 16 hogs and 2 steers and Natural Harvest a division of Prem Meats has room for 15 hogs and 2 beef.

The River Valley FFA’s mission is to make a positive impact on students’ lives by nurturing their leadership, personal
growth, and career success through agricultural education. In alignment with this mission, FFA members, alumni, and
local businesses have collaborated to provide an array of food stands, games, demonstrations, and educational displays.
We encourage you to support these youth groups, who contribute so much to our community.

Your commitment and contributions are vital to the success of the River Valley School Fair and to the enriching
educational experiences it offers. We are immensely grateful for your time, dedication, and support, which help us
continually enhance the opportunities available to our students.

We look forward to seeing you on Friday, September 27, 2024. The exhibit of animals will begin at 8:00 a.m., with the
auction starting promptly at noon.

Thank you for being a cornerstone of our success.

Warm regards,
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